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COMMISSIONER CHANEY DISAPPOINTED IN YAZOO PUMPS REJECTION 

 

JACKSON, Miss. – Mississippi Insurance Commissioner Mike Chaney releases the following statement: 

“I am disappointed in the Biden Administration’s lack of action to protect Mississippians and their 
property through the rejection of the Yazoo Pumps Project. I have long farmed and worked that Delta 
area and understand the impact this cancellation will have on our agricultural community and Delta 
residents. I will continue to support and fight for the installation of Yazoo pumps.” 
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